
09 May 2016 

 

 

RE: NATIVE FRENCH, GERMAN AND SPANISH FUN EVENT - FRIDAY 20 MAY 3.40-5.30PM 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

We would like to bring all students from the Primary and Secondary MFL native programmes together with their 

parents on Friday 20 May from 3.40-5.30pm to enjoy some fun activities to finish off the term.  

We will be arranging a number of activities including:  

• a treasure hunt for the children 

• a quiz for the parents (prepared by the children) 

• a French / German / Spanish book, magazine and games exchange   

The activities will take place in the covered area outside Secondary School Quad (opposite the Secondary School 

Sports Hall). We hope that you and your children can come and join this fun social event. Could you please 

indicate on the reply slip below if you are able to come and whether you would be willing to help out with the 

arrangements on the night?     

We would like to ask parents to make a small contribution of tasty treats from their home country so that the 

children (and adults) can enjoy some snacks as part of this event. Please also indicate below if you are willing to 

contribute some snacks.  

We would also like to hold a book, magazine and games exchange where children can swap these items in their 

native language that they no longer want in exchange for something new to read or to play. Could you please 

indicate below whether your child will take part in the Book, Magazine and Games Exchange?  In order that we can 

get this set up in advance, please can your child bring their swapping books and items into school in the week 

leading up to Friday 20 May and give them to their Native Language teacher.  

All Primary School children will need to be accompanied by a parent or guardian and Year 3 and 4 pupils will need 

to be picked up from the main door in Primary at the end of school and brought across to the Secondary School 

Quad. Please note that Primary age children cannot be supervised by an older sibling. 

There will be no buses provided and so parents are responsible for arranging transportation home for themselves 

and their children after the event.  

I do hope that you will come and join in this end of term Native Language fun. We look forward to seeing you on 20  

May ! 



Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Fiona McConnon 

Head of Global Languages 

 

���� 

 

REPLY SLIP: NATIVE FRENCH, GERMAN AND SPANISH FUN EVENT - FRIDAY 20 MAY 3.40-5.30PM 

 

Parent’s Name: ………………………………………………………….……………. 

Child / Children’s names: ………………………………………………………..…… 

Child’s Native Language Teacher/s: …………………………………………………. 

 

Attendance: Please tick the appropriate box and complete as appropriate below: 

 

� We will be attending this event.  We are ………………….adults and ………………….children 

� We will unfortunately NOT be attending the fun Native Language Event. 

� My child(ren) will attend this event but I/we the parents will not.  

 My children will be supervised by another adult.  

 

The name of this adult is…………………………………………………. 

 

If you are attending, please tick the appropriate boxes below:  

 

� I am able to help out before the evening   

� I am able to help out during the evening   

� I will be bringing some snacks 

� I will be sending some books / magazines / games in advance for the exchange 

 

  

Signature   ………………………………………………………………… Date   ………………………………….. 

 

 


